Quick Minutes December 6th General Assembly Meeting

Dear GPC Representatives,

Below are the highlights from the May 2016 GPC, which was held on Tuesday, November 1st.

- The GA:
 - o Submitted items for the Great Circle charity drive
- The GA discussed:
 - o Student health care costs
 - Upcoming Well-being survey (administered in early February)
 - o Best Practices document—GA elections process across departments
- Presentations from:
 - o Financial Director Rhonda Gibler on University-wide finances

S. Glenn Baker GPC Secretary